Reese, Latasha

Subject:

FW: 2/22 Council Agenda

From: "Mary Cifuentes" < marycifuentesmft@gmail.com>

Date: Tue, Feb 16, 2016 at 1:21 PM -0800

Subject: Re: TAC Resignation

To: "Hampton, Tyron" < THampton@cityofpasadena.net>

Hi. My resignation is effective today February 16, 2016 due to new job duties requiring travel. Thank you for the opportunity to serve. Mary cifuentes.

On Sun, Feb 14, 2016 at 1:37 PM -0800, "Mary Cifuentes" < marycifuentesmft@gmail.com wrote:

HI Tyron, hope you are well and enjoying summer weather. My job has just given me some new duties that include travel several times a month! Unfortunately, I will be out of town often and not always able to make the TAC meeting. I have grappled over this all weekend and I can't make the dates work to my advantage.

I need to resign from TAC. I am thinking that some of the people at our community meeting may be interested in filling my position. Also, there is a man named John Dean who lives on arroyo, he is the President of the Arroyo Association, I am wondering if he would be interested? He had a lot of ideas for traffic flow for events at the last TAC meeting. Also, I can have Patrick Cabral post an inquiry for the position on our neighborhood list serve.

Ok, I am sorry to resign, I enjoyed everyone at the meeting and learned about what our city does at this level. Also, thank you for asking me in the first place. That was kind of you. Please let me know any steps of communication to the TAC and the Transportation Department I need to take.

Thank you,

Mary Cifuentes